KTV MEDIA, LLC.
‘| 17200 Chenal Parkway

| Suite 300 - 267
* Little Rock. AR 72223 501-353-2227
MEMO
Date: Monday, April 12, 2021
To: Media Bureau
From: Larry E. Morton
Subject: K220C Construction Commitment - Facility ID 188053

| have reviewed the attached Extension Request for K220C-D and will confirm that KTV Media,
LLC is prepared to move forward with the construction of this permit immediately upon FCC
approval. We are requesting the extension due to the uncertainty of the timing of the FCC
approval, timing of equipment delivery/installation and weather.

We have already filed for and received FCC approval to move to a site we control and have an
antenna currently installed. As soon as we receive FCC approval we will finalize our transmitter
and combiner order. Although we have the funding approved for this purchase, we cannot
initiate the purchase without the FCC Assignment approval. This equipment could require 60 -
90 days for delivery after submitting the purchase order.

We are requesting that you grant this extension.
Sincerely,

sy & Aol
Larry E. Morton

President
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